
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Please allow the Limited Legal License Technician program to continue
Date: Friday, April 16, 2021 9:59:07 AM

 
 

From: Kelley Price [mailto:kelleyprice@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 9:57 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Please allow the Limited Legal License Technician program to continue
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In my opinion the Limited Legal License Technician is very helpful to the people of the State
of Washington and this program should be allowed to continue.  It is particularly helpful for
historically adversely affected populations and I think the good being done should weigh
heavily in considering the future of this program.
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kelley Price
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